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Aspendale Gardens Primary School  

Newsletter—Friday 23rd August 

INQUIRER     THINKER        BALANCED  RISK-TAKER        KNOWLEDGEABLE 

REFLECTIVE  PRINCIPLED  CARING       OPEN-MINDED  COMMUNICATOR 

Aspendale Gardens is an IB World School that strives to be internationally minded.  Our purpose is to provide a          

supportive safe and dynamic learning environment.  We promote inquiry, curiosity, creativity and individuality.  We 

aim to develop a resilient, open-minded school community where all students become independent, emotionally 

intelligent and socially competent as they strive to achieve their potential as global citizens. 

REMINDER 

Fathers’ Day Stall on Wednesday 28th August 

Gifts from $2.00—$8.00 Cards = $1.00 

2019  DIARY 

AUGUST 

Monday 26 Scholastic Book Fair Begins 

Wednesday 28 Fathers’ Day Stall 

Thursday 29 Scholastic Book Fair Ends 

Friday 30 Last Day of Years 3 & 4 Swimming 

 District Athletics @ Ballam Park 

 Fathers’ Day Activities Evening 

SEPTEMBER 

Sunday 1 Fathers’ Day 

Monday 2 School Council Meeting @ 7.00pm 

Tuesday 3 Whole School Production Rehearsal 

 11.30am—1.30pm 

Friday 6 Year 4 Wetlands Excursion 

 Year 6 Graduation Photo—11.30am 

Wednesday 11 Whole School Production Rehearsal 

 11.30am—1.30pm 

Thursday 12 School Production—Dress Rehearsal (am) 

 Matinee Session—12:30pm 

 Night Session—7.00pm 

 Robert Blackwood Hall—Monash Uni 

SEPTEMBER 

Friday 13 Last Assembly for Term 3 

Friday 20 Footy Day Activities (9.00am—1.00pm) 

 Footy Day Parade at 1.00pm 

 End of Term 3—early dismissal @ 2.30pm 

 Premier’s Reading Challenge Ends 

OCTOBER 

Monday 7 Term 4 Begins! 

 2020 Foundation Transition Information 

 Session (7.00pm—8.00pm) 

Thursday 10 2020 Foundation Transition Session 1 

 2020 Transition Parents’ Morning Tea in 

 Staffroom (9.05am—10.00am) 

Friday 11 Walk to School Breakfast  

 (8.00am—8.45am) 

Saturday 12 China Trip Departs 

Monday 14 Resilience Project Parents’ Information 

 Evening 

Tuesday 15 Year 1 Gould League Excursion 

Wednesday 16 Year 3 Campers Depart for Mt Evelyn 

   

FROM OUR PRINCIPAL 

Fathers’ Day Activities Evening – Friday 30th August 

What a special treat for both dads and their children!  Next Friday 30th August, there will 

be many dads and their children participating in our Fathers’ Day Evening. 
 

The evening commences at 5.00pm with outside games and activities followed by BBQ 

dinner at 6.00pm.  After dinner there will be games and a movie in the Hall which      

concludes at 9.15pm. 
 

BBQ payments are due no later than next Tuesday 27th August.  Don’t miss this fantastic night! 
 

Kingston Council Free Tree Vouchers 

The Kingston Council has very generously given all Kingston ratepayers a free tree voucher 

with their rates notice.  If you do not want to claim your free tree we would love for you to send 

the voucher along to school as we certainly will.  Also, if you have other family members or 

neighbours who do not want their voucher could you ask them to please donate them to our 

school?  Thank you. 
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COMPASS INFORMATION 
 

Compass Reminders 

A lot of our school information is sent out through our management system of Compass.  Please ensure you 

login to Compass so that you can receive our school newsletter, view our calendar of events, students’ first 

aid visits and receive other updates.  Parents also have access to be able to record their children absent 

and leave a notification as to the reason behind their absence.  This assists the school processes, as time 

needs to be taken in following up unexplained absences.  Please note that you cannot edit your notes or 

approvals after they've been created.  If you do need to make any amendments please contact the    

office as Annie & Eunice can do this for you. 

Kingston Writer’s Festival 

One student from each year level attended the first Kingston Network Writer’s Festival at 

Beaumaris Secondary College yesterday.  The students from Kingston schools shared their 

stories and participated in writing workshops.  Thank you to Mrs Walker for organising the 

students who attended.  They had a great day.  Congratulations to Lily 6KC, Samridh 3MK, 

Charlotte 1SH, William 2TD, Charli 4RG & Mia 5JI.  A report from Mrs Walker can be found 

further in the newsletter. 
 

Environmental Awareness — Thank you Kylie — Foundation Mum 

Today I received a letter from one of our Foundation mums, Kylie, who brilliantly highlighted the many 

ways we can be more environmentally friendly at school.  From having wrapper free 

lunches to not eating sugary plastic wrapped snacks where a healthier option, a piece 

of fruit, would be a much better choice. The waste dilemma we are facing today is a 

world-wide issue and we can start doing our bit right away.  Pictured is a pile of ziplock 

bags that the office has collected from payments made this term—reusing an envelope 

would be a much better option.  Waste management is connected with healthy eat-

ing.  An apple core is put into our compost to be reused in our garden.  A packet of 

chips is put into land fill for over a hundred years.  If we all decide to change just one 

habit this week that will help.  We will be looking at various practices at school so we 

can become an even more environmentally friendly school.  Thanks again Kylie, your letter was a wonder-

ful reminder to us all! 
 

Years 3 & 4 Swimming Program 

The Year 3 and 4 students are enjoying their swimming program.  Thank you to our teachers who organised 

the program and to the parents who are assisting on the buses and at the pool.  
 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Next week Book Fair begins on Monday 26th August in our library.  The library will be open     

before and after school for students and parents to make purchases.  The theme for this 

year’s Fair is “Reading is my Super Power”.  The Book Fair is the major fundraiser for the library.  

Book Fair finishes on Thursday 29th August.  Glenys needs help in running the Book Fair, so if you 

can spare some time in the morning or afternoon to assist with book sales that would be fan-

tastic! 
 

Fathers’ Day Stall 

Next Wednesday we have our Fathers’ Day Stall that will be held in the gym foyer.  Thank you to our     

wonderful fundraising team who have purchased, wrapped all the gifts and volunteered for 

the stall on the day.  Gifts range from $2.00 - $8.00.  Mums and children please don’t tell dad!  

Bring along your money to surprise dad by purchasing a wonderful present that will put a big 

smile on dad’s face on Fathers’ Day.  Each class is timetabled to visit the stall at a specific 

time so no-one will miss out. 
 

Safety on our Local Roads 

Just another reminder that the speed limit around our school, and the shopping centre, is 40kph 

at all times – this is not just at drop off and pick up times.  Our local school roads are monitored 

on occasion by law enforcement agencies so please do the right thing and adhere to all road 

rules at all times. 
 

Cheryle Osborne 
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Performing Arts @ AGPS 

Production COUNTDOWN: 3 weeks until Production!  

Costumes Friday 30th August—costumes need to be brought into the 
class teachers to be approved.  All accessories to costumes are now 
finished!  A HUGE thank you to staff and school mums who helped 
with all the sewing. 

Tickets Are on sale NOW online.  The link to book tickets will be found on Compass,  
Dojo and the Newsletter.  Performances on Thursday 12th September at 12.30pm and 
7.00pm in the evening.  If there are students who will not be attending either           
performance please notify your classroom teacher in writing as soon as possible. 

Make-up and Hair Requirements for Production  
Make up is optional for ensemble.  The lighting in theatrical productions tends to drain 
all colour from your face.  If you choose to wear makeup, choose a shade 2 to 3 times 
darker than your natural skin tone.  Colours are best to remain neutral just to enhance 
a natural face.  Leads will be notified regarding makeup requirements.  Hair is always 
to be off the face and tied back for ensemble. 

Assembly Year 4 students will sing their Production song for the school today.  Next 
week, Year 5 will be singing theirs. 

Lucy Nicolson 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR IS COMING!!! 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the school library from Monday 26th August 
until Thursday 29th August. 

Sales will be happening between 8.30am – 9.30am and 3.00pm-4.00pm each day.  

We hope you can come along and support this fabulous fundraiser for  
the school library.   

Traditionally we raise around $1,000 in books to add to our school library. 

Credit card payments accepted. 
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Week 5 – Term 3 

Foundation – Year 2 

Year 3 – Year 6 
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Sphero RACE Winners 
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Bendigo Bank / Buxton Real Estate 
Colouring Competition Winners 
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KUMON MORDIALLOC 

EDUCATION CENTRE 

1 McDonald Street, 

Mordialloc, VIC-3195 

NOTICES & PAYMENTS DUE 
   

 Year 3 Camp Deposit   $105.00  now OVERDUE 
 Year 3 Camp Instalment 2  $100.00  due Wednesday 28 August 
 Year 3 Camp Instalment 3  $100.00  due Wednesday 11 September 
 
 Year 4 Camp Deposit   $90.00  due Monday 2 September 
 Year 4 Camp Instalment 2  $100.00  due Monday 16 September 
 Year 4 Camp Instalment 3  $100.00  due Wednesday 9 October 
 
 Fathers Day Activities Night  $varied  due Tuesday 27 August 
 Year 4 Wetlands Excursion  $4.00  due Monday 2 September 
 Alice in Wonderland DVD  $20.00  due Monday 9 September 
 Term 4 Instrumental Music  $varied  due Wednesday 18 September 
 
 Year 2 Sleepover     $21.00  due Thursday 10 October 

A MESSAGE FROM THE ART ROOM 
 

We are desperately needing 
the donation of 20 wooden 

chairs for our Year 6 
ALICE IN WONDERLAND  

art projects and any  
old newspapers.   

Thank you. 
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Father’s Day Stall 

Wednesday 28th  
August 

Gifts from  
$2.00 — $8.00  
Cards = $1.00   
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